Pleasant Township Meeting
27 November 2017

Meeting called to order at 7:10 PM by Trustee Lynn Voth.
Present were Lynn Voth, Erin Mosiman and Phil Kimerer.
Also attending was Bill Young, Equipment Operator

Minutes of the October 2017 meeting were read and
approved.

Treasurer Report—Beginning Balance 30,324.54
Deposit 000
Bills Paid 2,578.94
End Bal-Gen Fund 27,745.60

End Bal Mach Fund 24,113.01

Total Funds Avail 51,858.61

Reviewed or financial position for the balance of 2017 and
will attempt to allow more grader hours to continue
improvement of road conditions in prep for winter.

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 PM

Phil Kimerer, Clerk



